
 

A revision of this notice will be issued if there is any change to the situation above. 
 

 

Customer Advice Notice  
 
To: CAN NZ Participants From:  The System Operator 

Sent: 07-aug-2025 16:01 Telephone: 0800 488 500 

Ref: 6522129201 Email: NMData@transpower.co.nz 

    

Revision of:  
 

 
 

The system operator has published to POCP an Outage Assessment Document regarding an outage of 

Islington-Tekapo B-1 from 25th August 2025 to 30th August 2025. Options for managing this outage are 

detailed in the assessment. 

The trigger for publishing this assessment is the Voltage Stability margin ≥97.5% based on worst case 

load and generation.  

Further CANs will only be sent if there are changes to the assessment that result in security violations at 

one week out. Otherwise, any changes to the assessment will be posted to POCP. Participants who have 

set up notifications for assessments will be automatically notified when that assessment has been 

updated. 

The assessment report mentioned above follows these guidelines and may be accessed via the following 

links:  

https://customerportal.transpower.co.nz 

 

For more information, please contact   Ops.planner@transpower.co.nz 
 
 … 

 
 

 

 

Outage Assessment for Islington-Tekapo B-1 outage 

https://tpow-corp-production.s3.ap-southeast-2.amazonaws.com/public/bulk-upload/documents/PR-OC-214%20Publish%20a%20Planned%20Outage%20Co-ordination%20Procedure%20(POCP)%20Assessment.pdf?VersionId=MnIxhjbZ2uhl3ms_.iwGwBDHtMwXDH5t
https://customerportal.transpower.co.nz/pocp/outages/62ea141f-b933-41ab-9246-a1e82c83ebfe/show

